MINUTES ARE NOT OFFICIAL UNTILL APPROVED AT THE NEXT TOWN BOARD MEETING

September 15, 2008

Chairman Brad Anderson called the monthly board meeting to order at 8:07 p.m. at the Frankfort Town Hall on Wednesday, September 10, 2008.  

Board members present were Brad Anderson, Mike Roberts, Denny Richardson, Tina Bee and Maureen Manore.  

Regular monthly minutes were read from the August meeting.  Denny Richardson made a motion to accept the minutes as corrected and Mike Roberts seconded it.

Treasurer’s report for August was read; balance on hand was $118,332.16.  Mike Roberts made a motion to accept the report and Brad Anderson seconded it.  The Town C.D. will mature on October 23rd.  The Board will decide at the October meeting whether to reinvest this money or not.

Plan Commission Report:




No Plan Commission meeting was held since the last report.

Citizen’s Concerns:

None

Road Update

The crack filling on Sunny Brook and Elk Creek Roads has been completed.

The paving on Byington Road has been completed.

Discuss Subdivision Ordinance

The Board looked at a model subdivision ordinance.  It was decided to task the Plan Commission with putting together a draft subdivision ordinance.

Bills were paid.

The next regular board meeting was set for October 14, 2008, 8:00 p.m., at the Frankfort Town Hall.  The meeting agenda will cover: Plan Commission Report, Citizens Concerns and Road Reports, Election Official Wages and a Budget Preparation.

Mike Roberts made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Denny Richardson seconded.

Time 8:59 p.m.

Maureen Manore, Clerk






